

Hermanus Times

3 October, 2013

Wine auction for school funds

Camphill year School's wine auction, held in Durbanville, was such a memorable event that the School will be doing it all over again on Wednesday 9 October - this time closer to home, at the Hathersage Wine Estate in Somerset

Last year's auction raised just under R300 000. All the funds were used for the benefit of the pupils at Camphill School.

In early 2012 Camphill

School was under threat of closure for lack of funds and, with the help of events such as the wine auction and the generous support they have received from friends, both far and near, the school has emerged stronger and more energised than ever before.

Thanks to the funds the school was able to raise last year, a kindergarten class has been added, as well as a number of extra facilities for the children, like a computer lab and additional therapy options.

This year's auction will feature premium quality, rare and vintage wines from some of the top wineries in the Western Cape, not least from our very own Walker Bay region.

Reserve a place for yourself by calling Camphill School at 028 312 4949, Michelle at 082 565 3627 or Elaine at 084 343 7500 or email michelle@camphillhermanus.org.za.